
 
 

150 Men, Women and Children Are Changed With Mobility Carts in Kenya 
 

June 2017:  On Saturday our PFC staff in partnership with the Kiambu County Disability 
Network and his Excellency William Kabogo Gitau Governor Kiambu County distributed 150 
Mobility Carts. There really is no way to describe what it is like to give the gift of mobility to 150 
men, women and children changing their lives and the lives of their families. These are people 
who didn't have other options and so they crawled on the ground or were carried on the back 
of their caregiver.  
 
It has taken several months of planning and partnering but today it all paid off with the 
successful distribution of 150 Mobility Carts in partnership with the Kiambu County Disability 
Network and the Kiambu County Governor's office. The Governor loves the carts and wants to 
talk with PFC about how the carts can be made in Kenya.  
  
Without the partnering of Mobility Worldwide MO - Columbia and a partner donor these 150 
carts would not have been in Kenya!  It takes many hours of volunteer time to make the carts 
and to raise the funds to purchase all the material to make the carts. PFC is very grateful and so 
are the recipients!   

 
Blessings, Connie Cheren, Founder, Partners For Care 
 
Mobility Worldwide MO – Columbia, Inc. 
1908 Heriford Rd., Columbia, MO  65202 
petproject@giftofmobility.org  573-886-7877 


